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I strongly oppose any added control by the public school administration, the Oregon 

Dept of Education regarding textbooks, library books, curriculum, program materials. 

Parents are entrusting their children to public educators and they should be able to 

have input and also the ability to view the educational materials mentioned above. 

Our children in Oregon’s public schools are demonstrating unacceptably low reading 

and math abilities. I urge our public schools to return to basics and focus their time 

and effort on solutions to best serve the students.  


